
Year 3 Summer Newsletter 
 

 

This half term we are getting 
ready for the holiday season with 
our new topic ‘The world cup’. All 
children will be given a country 
which they will research. 
          
 

In literacy, we will be writing our own 
short stories which will be titled ‘The 
Bridge’. We will be looking at 
describing a scene setting and also 
practising all the things we have used 
from our success criteria so far this 
year. 
 
In maths we will be looking at money, 
shape and time.  

PE will continue on a Thursday and 
Friday afternoon. Hopefully, We 
will be spending more time outside, 
so please ensure that your child 
comes prepared with a full kit and 
appropriate footwear. Also, if the 
weather is sunny, it may be a good 
idea to make sure your child has 
sun cream on. 

We are doing very well with our 
reading challenge and many children 
have received medals. Remember, the 
book trolley is always available to 
children after lunch if they need to 
change their books.  
 

                   
PSHE  
Our new PSHE topic is ‘Changes’. 
We will be looking at the correct 
name for body parts and changes 
that happen as you become older.  
Music 
We will be continuing with our 
music lessons for the rest of the 
year. Thank you for your support. 
at concerts.  

Science  
Our new science topic is ‘Light’. The 
children will be conducting their own 
investigations into how we see things 
and shadows! 


